
NEWSLETTER 
A message from Mrs Mitchinson 

Dates for Your 

DIARY 

 

Merry Christmas from all the children, staff and governors at Great 

Heath Academy. We wish you all a relaxing break and look forward to 

seeing you all back in school on Monday 6th January for an exciting 

term of learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special thanks to Amy Golding from Year 6 for her beautiful Christmas 

card design. 

Mrs Emily Mitchinson    

Head of Academy 

Monday 6th January 2025 
School reopens for all pupils 
 
 
Term Calendar can be found here. 
 

Clubs 
 
We are pleased to announce the follow-
ing clubs will commence week beginning 
13th January 2025. 

 
Monday - Football  

Year 5&6 
Tuesday - Football  

Year 3&4 
Tuesday - Meditation & calming craft  

Year 3&4 
Wednesday - Creative Club  

Year 1&2 
Wednesday - Cricket Club  

Year 5&6 
Thursday - Ball games  

Year 1&2. 
Thursday - Gymnastics  

Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 

Boosters 
 

We will also be running various  
Bagel Boosters before school and  
Biscuit Boosters after school for  

invited children to attend. 
 

Spring term invitations will be sent out in 
Week beginning 6th January 2025. 
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https://greatheathacademy.attrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/7/2024/08/Term-Dates-2024-25-V2-GRE.pdf
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I would like to thank all of our choir for their 

spectacular performance at The Apex last Sun-

day. The choir performed with a live Orchestra 

and Newmarket Community Choir as part of 

BBC Radio Suffolk’s Christmas Carol concert. 

They also helped raise lots of money for Chil-

dren in Need. We were extremely proud of all 

the children that took part and I’d like to ex-

tend my thank you to the staff and parents 

who made the evening possible. 

BBC Radio Suffolk will broadcast the concert 

again around Christmas —please follow this 

link on the dates and times below— Listen 

here 

 

Our Choir at 
The Apex 

A reminder that a Trust wide survey will be launched 

in January 2025. The survey will be emailed out to all 

parents in January 2025 from a company called 

Edurio. 

The survey will be open for a 4 week window and we 

are encouraging everyone to take part. Pupils will 

also have an opportunity to complete a child friendly 

survey during school time. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p0k89n2q
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p0k89n2q


SUMMER 21/22  |  TQEA News-
letter 
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Congratulations 

to  

George Twiddy 

 in Pineapple 

class—his card 

was chosen as 

the Trust’s 

Christmas card 

this year. 

We feel it was 

very well de-

served—what a 

fabulous idea! 

Thank you to our fabulous PTA for planning this 

year’s Christmas Fair. It was lovely to see some of 

the older children join the PTA to run Christmas 

games with some of our teachers. 

The PTA have raised an incredible £800, which will 

support teaching and learning opportunities across 

the school.  

 

From all the staff 

and children at the 

school—a BIG thank 

you to our PTA! 

 

 

 

 

 

We’ve had another brilliant year of performances. 

Our Reception and Nursery children performed ‘A 

Wriggly Nativity’ and our Year 1 and 2 children put 

on a magical Christmas Sing Song. Thank you for 

coming along and supporting us—I’m excited to see 

what Year 3 and 4 will bring in the Spring term. 
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The PTA have still got lots of second hand uniform availa-

ble if anyone would like to purchase any in the Spring 

term.  

Please let the Office know if you are interested. 



Gre-officeadmin@attrust.org.uk 

01638 713430  

greatheathacademy.attrust.org.uk 

@GreatHeathAcad 

Girton Close, Mildenhall, Suffolk, IP28 7PT  
Great Heath Newsletter 
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From all of us at Great Heath Academy, 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 




